
From: Sharon Weiner [mailto:sweiner72@me.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 4:58 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; JThatcher@a2gov.org 
Cc: Lumm4Ward2@gmail.com 
Subject: Agenda Item for Marijuana dispensary on Northside 

 

Dear Planning Commission, 

 
The agenda item I am bringing to your attention is an application for a “Special Exception Use” 
(required if the use is not covered by the existing zoning classification) for 2793 Plymouth Road (the 
former address of AirDuct in the Plymouth Rd. Mall).  
 

As a residence of Orchard Hills on the Northside of Ann Arbor I request that you reject 

the application/proposal for this address for “Medicine Man of A2” (a medical marijuana 

facility/provisioning center – i.e., retail store). I feel that this type of business is not appropriate for our 
neighborhood due to the proximity of the public schools in the area. Clague, Logan and Thurston are 
right near the mall. I feel that having this type of business in a residential area and near school zone is 
dangerous for our kids and does not set an example or encourage our kids to live a healthy drug free 
lifestyle. 
 

Thanks, 
Sharon Weiner 
 

 

 

mailto:sweiner72@me.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
mailto:BLenart@a2gov.org
mailto:JThatcher@a2gov.org
mailto:Lumm4Ward2@gmail.com

